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Booz Allen to Host Third Quarter Fiscal 2013 Call

McLean, Virginia – Booz Allen Hamilton Holding Corporation (NYSE:BAH), the parent company of management and 
technology consulting firm Booz Allen Hamilton, will host a conference call at 8 a.m. EST on Wednesday, January 30, 2013, to 
discuss the financial results for its Third Quarter of Fiscal Year 2013 (ending December 31, 2012).  A news release containing 
the results will be issued before the call.

Analysts and institutional investors may participate on the call by dialing (877) 375-9141 (International: (253) 237-1151). The 
conference call will be webcast simultaneously to the public through a link on the investor relations section of the Booz Allen 
Hamilton web site at www.boozallen.com. A replay of the conference call will be available online at www.boozallen.com 
beginning at 10:30 a.m. EDT on January 30, 2013, and continuing through March 1, 2013. The replay will also be available by 
telephone at (855) 859-2056 (International: (404) 537-3406). 

About Booz Allen Hamilton
Booz Allen Hamilton is a leading provider of management and technology consulting services to the U.S. government in 
defense, intelligence, and civil markets, and to major corporations, institutions, and not-for-profit organizations. Booz Allen is 
headquartered in McLean, Virginia, employs approximately 25,000 people, and had revenue of $5.86 billion for the 12 months 
ended March 31, 2012.

CONTACT:
Media Relations -- Marie Lerch 703-902-5559; James Fisher 703-377-7595 
Investor Relations – Curt Riggle 703-377-5332. 
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